
 

 
Contiguous Landowner Notification 

of a Ready-Mix Concrete Facility 
(See ACT 2, Condition S-2 of General Permit for Notification Requirements) 

 
 
Certified Mail No.: ___________________________ Date mailed: ______________________  
 
Company Name: ______________________________ Coverage No.: MSG11 __ __ __ __ 
(as registered with the MS Secretary of State)  (if currently permitted facility)                        
 
located at   __________________________,  _______________ , ______________ County, MS 

Physical Street Address  City  County  
 
is proposing to: 

____ construct and operate a new ready-mix concrete facility. 

____ construct or modify air emission source(s) and is currently a synthetic minor facility or will become a 
synthetic minor facility afterwards. 

____ add additional process wastewater outfalls. 
 

This letter is to provide you notification of the proposed project and to provide you an opportunity to 

comment regarding environmental concerns about the project. The Mississippi Department of 

Environmental Quality (MDEQ) only has legal authority to consider environmental issues specified in the 

applicable laws and regulations. MDEQ does not have legal authority to consider matters outside of its 

jurisdiction; thus, comments regarding zoning, impacts, or other non-environmental related comments 

should be directed to the local zoning and planning authorities.   

 

If you do not have environmental comments regarding the proposed project, then no response is 

necessary, and the permitting process will continue. If you have environmental-related comments 

regarding the proposed project, please notify MDEQ in writing within thirty (30) days from the postmarked 

date of this notification or by the end of the MDEQ 10-day online notification period, whichever is later. The 

online notification of the project can be found at the following link: 

https://www.mdeq.ms.gov/ensearch/general-permit-notice-of-intents. When making written comments, 

please reference the Company Name and location using the information above and provide your contact 

phone number and address. If you would like to discuss concerns that you have regarding this project, 

please feel free to contact MDEQ at (601) 961-5171. Comments are to be mailed to the following address:   

Chief, Environmental Permits Division 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 

PO Box 2261 
Jackson, MS 39225-2261 

https://www.mdeq.ms.gov/ensearch/general-permit-notice-of-intents
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